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St Edmund’s Catholic Primary School 
Diocese of Westminster 

www.st-edmunds-school.org/website  
Follow us on @stedmundsschoo1 

 

 

 

School Christmas Lunch 

 

 

 

 

This will be taking place on Tuesday, 14th 

December.  If your child normally has packed 

lunch and would like to have a school dinner on this 

day, please email the school to let us know. 

 

 

  

 

Infant Nativity Play & Junior 

Carol Concert 

 
The Infant Nativity will be taking 

place on Tuesday, 7th December in 

school for the children. The Junior 

Carol Concert will take place the 

following day on Wednesday, 8th 

December.  Parents will be able to 

watch the recording by logging into 

Google Classroom.  We will be 

sending out Google Classroom login 

details for those new to the school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Advent Appeal 

 

 

 

 

This year we will be supporting the work of St Joseph’s Hospice. The children will be 

taking part in a sponsored Reindeer Run on Thursday, 9th or Friday, 10th December at 

school. Sponsorship forms and a letter with more information will be sent out soon. 

Please return all sponsorship money in the envelope provided. 
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 Dates for the Diary 

 

 
 

Tuesday, 7th December: Infant Nativity Play 

Wednesday, 8th December: Carol Concert 

Tuesday, 14th December: School Christmas Lunch 

Thursday, 16th December: Class Parties (own clothes) 

Friday, 17th December: Last day of term. School finishes at 2pm. There will be no After 

School Care on this day.  

 

Tuesday, 4th January: School closed - INSET Day 

Wednesday, 5th January: Children return to school 

http://www.st-edmunds-school.org/website


 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Netball Team 

 

 
 

Please join us in congratulating the St. Edmund’s Netball Team who took 

part in a netball tournament at George Green’s Secondary School last 

week. Children from Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 put forth huge effort to prepare 

for the tournament and they played excellently on the day, showing 

dedication and sportsmanship throughout. They represented St. 

Edmund’s superbly and some children even won the gold medal!  

 

 


